Thank you e-mail after Interview
To Recipient

Recipient’s e-mail

Subject 

Re:

Cc:

Dear Mr. Smith,

Thank you for taking the time to interview me yesterday for a position as a 2015 Corps member of Teach for America. I enjoyed learning more about the positive impact Teach for America is making across the country and I look forward to contributing to the movement.

After speaking with you about your personal experience as a Teach For America corps member, I am confident that Teach For America is where I want to begin my career within education. I am passionate about educational reform and I am committed to ensuring access to a strong education for all students. 

My leadership experiences at Northwestern have prepared me for the challenges ahead as well as the opportunity to make a real impact on the world around me. I am looking forward to utilizing my strengths as a leader to motivate and inspire my students.

Thank you for providing me the opportunity to interview for this transformative opportunity. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Locke   
